
 
 

 
 

 
5 December 2024 

 
Dear  
 
Request for information - ATISN 22096 
 
Thank you for your request which I received on 14 November 2024.   
 
Your Request 
 
You asked for the following information: 
 
The Registration number, Make and Model of all vehicles currently on your fleet list 
(both owned/leased) and all vehicles sold between 01/09/2023 and 31/10/2024, 
within your Highways Department. 
 
Our Response 
 
Following my telephone call with you to clarify your request I can confirm Welsh 
Government Transport only has one vehicle for use by the Welsh Government staff 
as a pool car, the registration is CN68 KOD, it is a Mitsubishi Outlander PHEV. No 
vehicles were sold during the time period stated above. Many other vehicles are 
used for the operation and maintenance of the strategic road network in Wales, the 
majority of these are via several of the 22 local authorities in Wales. You may wish to 
direct further requests to them for their fleet details.  
 
 
Next steps 
  
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit 
Welsh Government 
Cathays Park 
Cardiff  
CF10 3NQ  

 
or Email: Freedomofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 

Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  

mailto:Freedomofinformation@gov.wales


Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 

 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 


